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Ronald A. Mclver Medical Doctor
111764171 DOB: 11/22/1943
Butner, NC 27509 SSN:  244-66-9531
LICENSE #: 199 UPIN: D05501
MEDICARE PROVIDER NO.: N/A MEDICAID PROVIDER NO.: N/A

SANCTION AUTHORITY: 1128(a)(1)
OIFILE NO.: 4-07-40811-9

The subject identified above is being excluded from participation in any capacity in the Medicare,
Medicaid, and all Federal health care programs as defined in section 1128B(f) of the Social Security
Act (Act). This action is effective 20 days from the date shown on this letter.

If you have not already done so, please take the necessary action in accordance with section

1902(a)(39) of the Act to exclude the subject from participation in the title XIX program as of the
effective date of this action.

Please note that reinstatement to program reimbursement is not automatic. Therefore, no
rovider number should be issued to the subject or to any employer on behalf of the subject

until you have been notified by the Office of Inspector General that the subject has been
reinstated.

In the interim, if the subject submits claims or causes claims to be submitted for items or services
furnished under the Medicaid program after the effective date, the subject may be liable for additional

civil penalties. Therefore, please notify the Special Agent in Charge for Investigations if you receive
any such claim.

Sincerely,

Maureen Byer

R. m&ﬁx
Director

Exclusions Staff
Office of Investigations



